
Friday 21st  March 2025

March

SAPSASA District 
Athletics Day

Tues 25/03

Go Foundation Excursion
Thurs 27/03

School Photos
Mon 31/03

Makeup day 
Thurs 03/03

April
Outdoor Cinema and Pizza 

Night 
Fri 04/04

Last Day of School
Casual Day

Fri 11/04
2pm Dismissal

First Day Of Term 2
Mon 28/04

APS Dentist Week
Mon 05/04 – Fri 09/05

SAPSASA Cross Country
Tues 06/05

Governing Council
Tues 15/05

6:00pm – 7:30pm

Diary Dates

TERM 1
28th Jan – 11th Apr 

TERM 2
28th May – 4th Jul

TERM 3
21st Jul – 26th Sep

TERM 4
13th Oct – 12th Dec

2025 School 
Terms

14 Broad Street, Queenstown, SA 5014
Phone: (08) 8447 1924   Email: dl.0202.info@schools.sa.edu.au
    Alberton Primary School   http://www.albertonps.sa.edu.au

Principal’s Message
Happy Harmony Day Everyone 

AGM & Governing Council News:
Thank you for such a great turnout to the school’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) as we 
welcomed in our 2025 Children’s Parliament members. It was wonderful to see our 
students beaming with pride as they accepted their badges and certificates for 2025. 
Congratulations to the following members of our school community who were elected 
to Governing Council for 2025. We have a great representation of parents who have 
children in a range of year levels across the site and expertise to offer. Some members 
are returning (2nd year of tenure), re-elected or are new members. 
Sarina, Steve, Dan, elk, Amy, Anna, Heath & Bec (Staff Reps), Jaylene, Hannah, 
Angus, Matthew and Bek
We also welcome Hannah, Matthew and Bek for the first time onto Governing Council. 
Welcome Aboard Everyone!!
Many thanks to James, Damon and Kerrie who completed their tenures on Governing 
Council and making significant contributions…you leave a great legacy and baton 
change over to our next group. 

2025 Office Bearing Positions:
Steve Halls has been re-elected as Governing Council Chairperson, along with Anna 
Simpson as Deputy Chairperson. Dan Nottle (Finance) & elk Kovaricek/Amy Duke 
have been elected as Community Development Convenors and Sarina as OSHC 
Advisory Committee representatives. Thankyou for your commitment. 

School Tours: 
On Tuesday, our student leaders and I hosted
our first school tour for 2025. It was well attended 
with over 20 families coming along. Our new 
leaders did an amazing first up job…thankyou
Kristina, Oliver and Freya.  They received lovely
feedback and some helpful tips from our visitors 
which is all part of our leadership learning.

Staffing Update:
I will be on leave from school from Week 9, Tuesday 25th March 2025 for the remainder 
of Term 1. I have a short holiday with the family, followed with carers leave as my wife is 
having a foot operation…so I am on ‘mum/dad’ duties for a few weeks. Briony Murdoch 
will be acting Principal during this time, along with having great support from Sam, 
Shannon, Kim, Dani and Erin as the admin team. 
Congratulations to Kim Bell who has won our curriculum leadership role, whilst 
Shannon is on Maternity Leave from Term 2 onwards. Sinead Saunders will take on the 
teaching role in Teal Magpie during this time. 
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Community Promotions
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